
Jason Sullivan 

From: Keith Megginson [keith.megginson@ncmail.net]

Sent: Monday, May 21, 2007 8:53 AM

To: 'Angela Birchett (Angela Birchett)'; jason.sullivan@ncmail.net

Subject: FW: Austin Application
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Members: 
 
Please note that my name is included as a part of the evaluation with regard to wastewater for this project.  I 
have discussed the general options with the appllicant and the design team.  However, I have not contracted 
with the client and have no official capacity with the project.  
 
At this time, the project does not pass my personal or company water quality protection requirements.  
However, it is my understanding that the applicant does have options on site that may be approved by county 
and(or) state regulation.  Dr. Vaughan is a very capable soil scientist and will provide the guidance that they 
need to choose wastewater technology based on the soils of the site.  
 
The main technical wastewater concern that should be answered by the applicant is what strategy will be 
employed to manage RV waste, which is termed a "high strength waste" and therefore requires special design 
consideratiions.  I have had considerable experience in this area.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Hal 
 
--  
Halford House Ph. D 
President 
Integrated Water Strategies 
www.waterrecycling.com 
919-367-8565  


